From: Mark Babidge <babidge@bigpond.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 2:25 PM
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review
Subject: AEC [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

WAEC
Importance: High .24 JUL 2015
Manger WAEC

I have sent an e-mail below re WA Boundries.

As per below too many politicians WA 25,000 voters

Federal politicians 120,000

Five times number of WA politicians than — what a disgrace |

From: Kim Nichols [mailto:Kim.Nichols@aec.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 2:14 PM

>: Mark Babidge
¢: Redistribution - WA
Subject: RE: AEC [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Mr Babidge,
Thank you for your email | received today.

The boundaries that were released today were the new proposed state boundaries by the Western
Australian Elecloral Commission not the Federal proposed boundaries. If you would like to forward your
comments onto them you can contact them through their email address at boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au.

The Federal Redistribution report is yet to be released. We have had confirmation that the target date for
the release of the WA Federal Redistribution proposal report is the 21 August with objections closing 18
ept. The dates should be updated on the website soon.

Regards

Mrs.Kim Nichols B.Mgmt & Grad Cert PSM | WA Redistribution Manager
WA State Office

Australian Electoral Commission

T: (08) 6363 8006 | M: 0413 271 705 | F: (08) 6363 8004

AEC

Australian Electoral Commissian

THE FEDEAAL
REMSTRIBUTION



UNCLASSIFIED

From: Mark Babidge [mailto:babidae@bigpond.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 1:53 PM

To: Kim Nichols
Subject: AEC
Importance: High

Mrs Kim Nichols Lake

WA Redistribution Manager
W.A. State AEC

From: Mark Babidge [mailto:babidge@bigpond.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 1:48 PM

To: lelters@wanews.com.au

Subject: AEC

Importance: High

Rather than the AEC spread the revised W.A. Boundaries, with the

North and South Metropolitan it should have 50,000 voters NOT 25,000
This will have less (some 50% politicians) and less waste and also

the same boundaries increased by two-fold in outer areas and less politicians.
The Federal Parliament has some 125,000 voters for each seat.

Five (5) times many WA politicians as a Federal Member.

It is time that instead of growing more politicians and it is clear that

with an Upper and Lower house and it costs and waste, no more wasted
red tape and double managements.

Australia is heavily over-governed and it is also with the Shire Councils that
they also have yet another layer, it is all money down the drain.

It is abundantly clear that the waste and double-dipping to fan the
Politicians, the voters should stop this ridiculous overload of triple
Public Service and reshape the gross wastage and stop this extra red tape.

Mark Babidge, North Lake

Full address and phone not for publication
20 Cheshunt Gdns North Lake WA 6163
(08) 9310 1199
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or attachments.
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